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December 9, 1968

Mr. John Sampson
4148 Wyclif Drive
Winston - Salem, N.C. 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:
Appreciate very much your report indicating reception of

WCMS on Friday, November 29, 1968. Your log is
verified.

We are always pleased to hear from our distant listeners
and wish to extend an invitation to visit our studios
if you come to Norfolk.

Sincerely,

0 HIGG
Chief Engineer
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